
     

Is proud to present… 

New Tech Frontiers: 
Navigating Family Boundaries  

 

Featuring Jesse Miller (MA PgDip) on Internet Safety & Media Trends   
 

Monday, March 5th 2018, 6:45 to 8:00 p.m. 
 

at Central Elementary School  
$5 per person 

2260 Central Ave, Port Coquitlam 
 
 

This parent event will help you understand more about the ever changing themes 
in media that children participate in and why parenting social media can be a 
challenge and a family initiative for positive communications on and offline. 
Jesse is an international speaker on the topics of social media awareness, social 
networking behaviours, and media literacy. 

 

 

! FREE Childminding available with advance registration at 
ssfspe@gmail.com by Feb. 28, 2018 

!  Light refreshments provided 
 
 "New Tech Frontiers: Navigating Family Boundaries" 

March 5th, 2018, Central Elementary School, 6:45 p.m. 
 
Please e-mail us at ssfspe@gmail.com by Feb. 28, 2018 in order to register.  
Please include the following information in your e-mail:  
 

• Names of those attending  
• Number and age of children requiring child minding  

 
Payments will be taken at check-in at the seminar (please arrive early as line-ups can be long). 
Cheques can be made payable to ‘SFSPE’ or ‘Southside Family of Schools Parent Education’. 
Walk-in registrations will be accepted only if there is space available. 


